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Summary of Bill:


Current law allows a county department or an aging unit of a county or tribal government to operate an aging and disability resource center (ADRC).





SB 494 would also allow private, non-profit corporations to apply with the Department of Health Services to operate an ADRC.





Fiscal Effect:


SB 494 has no state fiscal effect.





Supporters Message:


SB 494 would allow non-profits to operate ADRCs like county or tribal governments do.





Opposition Arguments:


None given.





Key Supporters:


This legislation was requested by Department of Health Services


Key Opponents:


No one testified or registered against the bill during either committee hearing or registered in opposition with the Government Accountability Board.





Committee Vote/Bill History:


On March 4, 2010, the Senate Committee on Public Health, Senior Issues, Long-Term Care, and Job Creation held a public hearing on SB 494; the committee passed the bill out by a vote of 5-0.  On April 13, 2010, the bill was passed through the Senate by a voice vote.





Staff Author of Bill Summary


Jason Culotta; Office of Rep. Roger Roth (6-7500)
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